

Joe West Bill Miller Dan Bellino

PRESIDENT VICE PRESIDENT SECRETARY/TREASURER

June 15, 2018

To Whom It May Concern,

I have been using the B1 patch going on two years now and confirm that I notice a positive difference in my energy and stamina. I have been so impressed by both the effectiveness of the B1 patch and the business model in which it can be utilized in the future of all sports, especially Major League Baseball, that I invited CEO Jerry Castello to address our Union so that all members may be educated for both their own use and our collective use in the future.

We are actively working with Jerry to finalize NSF approval for full, unrestricted use, throughout Baseball. I am not a paid endorser at this point in time and my comments are made strictly on the merits of the product and my desire to see something I know works integrated into sports.

They are fast acting, generally within 30 minutes and easy to use. I am always available for any additional questions you may have.

Respectfully,

Joe West

Major League Baseball Umpire Association (M.L.B.U.A)

954 557 1857

UmpireJoeWest@aol.com